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Dear Faculty & Staff,

In yesterday's email, we shared that the upgrade to the Faculty and Advisor section
of CyberBear has launched, but we are still working to improve it based on your
feedback.

I'm pleased to report that the alphabetical change to the class lists is now in effect.
Students will now appear on your class lists as Last Name, First Name.

Further, a highly requested feature is being implemented as | type. Students who
have provided the University with a chosen first name (i.e. a name they prefer to be
called rather than their legal first name) will begin to appear on your rosters by their
chosen names.

The expansion of chosen names to class lists is just one part of the complex chosen
name implementation. We will bring you more information soon. In the meantime,
please direct students with questions about chosen names to our Chosen Name
webpage.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us with questions.

Maria Mangold
University Registrar

Need help? Email us or give us a call Monday-Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (MST).
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